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On April 12, 2024 - PSA-Marinduque Provincial Statistical Office (PSO) held a press conference at 
the Marinduque Provincial Statistical Office in Boac, Marinduque. Ms. Gemma N. Opis, Chief 
Statistical Specialist of PSA Marinduque, spearheaded the event, delivering the February 2024 
inflation report of the province. 

The press conference centered on the headline inflation rates within the province, noting a 
decrease to 0.9 percent in March 2024 from 1.5 percent in February 2024, contrasting sharply 
with the 9.4 percent inflation rate recorded in March 2023. Furthermore, the discussion 
highlighted the specific commodity groupings impacting price fluctuations and delved into the 
primary factors influencing the province's inflation rate. 

Concluding the press conference was a question-and-answer session, providing members of the 
media and attendees the opportunity to engage with CSS Opis, gaining further insights into the 
inflation report and its implications. 

Overall, the event served as a platform to inform, educate, and empower the community with valuable 
statistical data and analysis to make informed decisions in the future. 

For other inquiries on the March 2024 Inflation Report and Price Indicators, you may reach PSA 
Marinduque PSO at marinduque@psa.gov.ph. Alternatively, you can also reach us via our landline 
numbers: (042)332-0848 or (042)754-0024.  
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Chief Statistical Specialist Gemma N. Opis presents the province’s March 2024 inflation report at Marinduque 

Provincial Statistical Office, Boac, Marinduque.  


